
Wendy Watkins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc : 
Subject: 

Marny Stein 
Tuesday, August 02,201 1 8:52 AM 
Wendy Watkins 
Steve Romano; Kimberly Marousek 
FW: comments - PZR =2011-09 Planning and Zoning - Ama 

Wendy, 
Can you print this to the folder for the Becnel rezoning request. 
Thanks 
marny 

From: Jara and Jeff Roux Imailto:ieffniara@roux.orq~ 
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2011 5:06 PM 
To: Marny Stein 
Subject: comments - PZR =2011-09 Planning and Zoning - Ama 

Marny: 

I plan on attending the P& Z mtg on Thursday night to comment on this above request for re- 
zoning. But in case something intervenes, I would like to  register the fact that I agree with 
denial of this permit. The Ama Land Use Study for a long and well-thought out process and the 
people on Amelia, Griffen & Allen Streets made clear their feelings that all lots not currently 
occupied by mobile homes should be zoned R(1)A. This was approved by the P & Z 
Commission and approved unanimously by the SCP council. People on these streets should 
not have to again defend these decisions. 

I would also ask that the standards recommended in the study for mobile homes be applied to 
any replacement mobile homes on lots grandfathered in. 

Thank you, 

Jara D. Roux 
10391River Road 
Ama, La. 70031 


